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The detailed 2020 budget documents will be made available Friday, November 
1 on the City’s website at https://www.sarnia.ca/city-government/budgets-
and-finance/2020-budgets/.  These documents provide the background data 
that goes into the development of the proposed budgets, and include: 

• 2020 Draft Operating Budget 
• 2020 Draft Capital & Reserves Budget 
• 2020 Draft Fees for Service 
• 2020 Draft Supplementary Budget Information 

 
Summary information is provided in the Budget Highlights document, which 
is available on the City’s website at the link above. Printed copies are available 
upon request. 
 
Staff will present the 2020 Budgets to Council during the Corporate 
Priorities/Strategic Planning meeting on November 4, 2019 starting at 10 a.m. 
in the Council Chambers at City Hall. This presentation will be live streamed 
and made available on the City’s website. Questions can also be sent to 
finance@sarnia.ca.   
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For more information please contact: 
Suzanna Dieleman, Director of Finance 
Suzanna.dieleman@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 Ext. 3324 
 
Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 Ext. 3265 
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